Mr Desmond J Doherty

Solicitor

Clarendon Chambers
7 Clarendon Street
DERRY

BT48 7EP

26 January 2005

Dear Mr Doherty

The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Thank you for your letter of 17 January. I have attached the correspondence which you
requested.

It 15 our intention to facilitate the Inquiry in whatever way is practical so, as you mention
in the letter, we will be complying with any request which the Inquiry makes of us.

Yours sincerely
m A @(F/MW

Alan Bremner
Director of Television
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